
SSO Public Notification 

Sanitary Sewer Overflow (SSO) Notification 

Per 314 CMR 16.00, the Town of Russell Sewer Department is required to establish and maintain a 

public website to post public advisory notifications when issued and to receive requests from the public 

to subscribe to and receive public advisory notifications by email or text message. 

In the event of a SSO, public notifications and updates that are required by 314 CMR 16.00 will be issued 

to subscriber. 

Any resident who wished to be notified of an SSO or any events that are required to be reported under 

314 CMR 16.00 may do so via this link (https://www.townofrussell.us/subscribe or click on subscribe on 

main page. 

Additional information on a specific SSO event will be posted on this page if a SSO event occurs. 

More information on 314 CMR 16.00 – Link (https://www.mass.gov/regulations/314-CMR-1600-

notification-requirements-to-promote-public-awareness-of-sewage-pollution) 

Please contact Town of Russell Sewer Department at russellwwandw@townofrussell.us with any 

concerns. 
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